
The Hague, 27 November 2015

Conference of Presidents meeting with the Parliament of the incoming Dutch Presidency

Dear Mr Schultz,

We have the honour on behalf of the Senate and the House of Representatives of the States-General of  
the Netherlands, to invite you and the leaders of the political groups in the European Parliament to a meeting  
on 3 December 2015, with the chairpersons of the parliamentary parties of the Netherlands as part of the  
preparation for the parliamentary dimension of the Dutch presidency of the Council of Europe in January 2016.

We look forward to a lively exchange of views with you and the leaders of the political groups in the European  
Parliament on 3 December. 

Ankie Broekers-Knol	 Anouchka van Miltenburg
President of the Senate   	 Speaker of the House of Representatives
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